
 
 

 

The Ocean City Housing Authority will open waiting 

lists for 0 & 1 bedroom Rental Assistance 

Demonstration (RAD) units, and 2, 3, & 4 

bedroom Public Housing units. These lists will 

remain open until March 31, 2023. 
 

This is Federally Subsidized Housing designated 

for low-income individuals. 0 & 1 bedroom RAD 

units are designated specifically for low-income 

individuals who are elderly (62+) or persons with a 

disability or a handicap. 
 

THIS IS NOT FOR THE SECTION 8 VOUCHER 

PROGRAM. 

 

Applications must be submitted online by visiting 

myportal.vha.org. Applications will be accepted 

online only. 

https://myportal.vha.org/

